
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Aarsleff’s acquisition of the shares in Hansson & Knudsen A/S has been approved. 
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Ref.: EMI/jev 

Aarsleff’s acquisition of the shares in Hansson & Knudsen A/S has 
been approved 

  
On 12 October 2015, Per Aarsleff A/S informed that the company has entered into an 
agreement to acquire all the shares in the building and construction company Hansson & 
Knudsen A/S in Odense.  
 
However, the acquisition was subject to the approval of the competition authorities. 
Today, 7 January 2016, we have received the said approval from the Danish 
Competition and Consumer Authority.  
 
The acquisition will formally take place on 13 January 2016. 
 
For further information, we refer to the stock exchange announcement of 12 October 
2015 "Aarsleff signs conditional agreement for acquisition of the shares in Hansson & 
Knudsen A/S”.  
 
 
Further information: 
General Manager Ebbe Malte Iversen, Per Aarsleff A/S, tel. +45 8744 2222. 
 

 

  
  
  

 


